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Dear Parent/Carer 

Personalisation and Choice - S2 Into S3 Option Choice Process 

Throughout this term our young people in S2 have been taking part in Careers Education both in Personal and 

Social Education (PSE) and through discussion with our Careers Advisors Mr Corry and Ms Ballantyne. 

Parents/Carers also had information shared with them regarding subjects and curriculum areas during our 

pathways evening.  The next step for S2 pupils in this process is deciding which subjects they wish to choose for S3. 

In S3 your child will study six subjects across the curriculum in addition to English, Maths, Modern Languages, and 

the other core subjects listed in the left-hand column of the option choice form. We recommend that time is taken 

before deciding which subjects to choose as they will continue to study these throughout their time in Brannock 

High School. In S4, your child will select five out of the six subjects to continue at National Level 3/4/5 depending on 

their progress and achievement. 

The attached personalisation and choice form should be discussed and completed at home and returned to the 

school as soon as possible, but no later than Tuesday 27th of February. After this date, your child’s Pupil Support 

Teacher will meet with your child to discuss their choices and their career pathway (if they have an idea of what 

this may be). We do our very best to meet the requests of our young people however sometimes this may not be 

possible due to staffing and low uptake. 

All Personalisation and Choice information is available on our website in addition to information about our 

faculties. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Kind Regards 

 

Susanne Kelly     

DHT 

nlkellys@northlan.org.uk 
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